
2020 ANNUAL REPORT 

STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
The City of Shelton has completed its annual report to the Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection, which is a requirement of our General Permit for the Discharge of 

Stormwater from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4 General Permit).  The 

2020 Annual Report is now available for public review and comment on the City of Shelton 

website (www.cityofshelton.org).  It is also available for public inspection at the office of the 

City Engineer, City Hall Room 305, Tuesday through Friday, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 

4:00 p.m. 

 

Please send your comments to Rimas J. Balsys, City Engineer, by any of the following: 

 

By mail at 54 Hill Street, Shelton, CT 06484-3207 

By email at Shelton.eng@cityofshelton.org 

By telephone at 203-924-1555, extension 1509 

By fax at 203-924-1136 

http://www.cityofshelton.org/
mailto:Shelton.eng@cityofshelton.org

